WELCOME TO PROSPECT VALLEY PTA

Minutes for November 11, 2010
Co-President’s Report- Denise Miller

· Ball Wagon for recess-wagon $60 from Kmart and will ask parents to donate various balls.  Discussion about getting a shed.  MOTION MADE AND PASSED to buy a ball wagon for school from Kmart.
· Family Support Budget-increase so that Sonjia Onorato to go to Dream Dinners and make dinners for families.  Teachers can report to Wendy with families in need.  MOTION MADE AND PASSED to increase family support to $500. 
· Nicolle Carollo is stepping down in her chair positions.   Heather Kennedy will take over Wish List and Sonjia Onorato will take over Hospitality.
Co-President’s Report- Guy Nahmiach

· Snack Sign-up is being passed around.
· Open positions- Leg. Rep. still needed.  Susan Sherrod will check into website and consider position.
· Budget Forums-flier being passed around with 5 dates and locations.
Vice-President’s Report-Wendy Woodland

· Will talk about budget options after forum meetings.  Wendy is glad to talk to parents 1-on-1 about budget cuts.  
· Grade cards will look different with no + and -.  Hard copies will be coming home on Monday.  Trying to get it all on-line.  
· Flash items need to be in by Wed. afternoon.

· Will share “welcome environment” info next meeting. 
· Health and wellness committees are finishing up and will take proposals to staff first and then PTA. 
· Parent Perspective meetings will be shared at teacher meeting on Dec. 8.
Secretary’s Report-Vicki Seal

· MOTION MADE AND PASSED for approval of October 2010 minutes

Treasurer’s Report-Heather Kennedy

· Paid out some of membership dues as per attached treasurer’s report 10/16/10-11/10/10

Committee Reports

· Barnes & Noble-Rachel Rohner.  Will call her volunteers next week.  Rocky Mountain PBS will be there selling and signing “The Fort” restaurant cookbook.  They have e-mailed the signing to 12,000 cooking club members which will increase our sales.  They are making bookmarks to go with every one of these books sold with our name on it so the cashiers will know to give us credit. Will look into stickers to put on kids for reminders on Dec. 15 for B&N night.
· Membership-Laura Rankin/Heidi Floyd-no report
· Business Directory – Heidi Olivera-  Will be out next week. 
· Restaurant Night – Vicki Seal -Approx $500 profit for CPK night.  Ms. Rutledge won the class competition and will get a pizza party.  Approx $70 profit on Jamba Juice field days.  $82 profit for Mountain Man per Mark Harris.  This month is Elephant Bar at Belmar.
· Reflections – Lisa McMullen needs a co-chair for next year to learn the position. Was great to have Lisa come into the classrooms to explain Reflections.
· Destination Imagination – Colleen Linder-no report
· Silent Auction-Denise Miller-Could use more volunteers to set up tomorrow afternoon.  Have solicited over 300 businesses.  Made approx $3,800 profit on online auction.  
· Cartridges for Kids – Kim Route

· Student Directory – Heidi Floyd/Kim Route-Will be out next week.
· Enrichment- Lynn Hector scheduled an anti-bullying assembly for Jan. 18.

Adjourn-3:45
Coming Up

Nov. 12th  Silent Auction
Nov. 15th  Hearing/Vision Screening

Nov. 17th  Restaurant Night – Elephant Bar

Nov. 24-26  Thanksgiving Break

Dec. 8th   Early Release

Dec. 9th   PTA Meeting
